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TO: Committee on Human Rights

Subject: Referral of 1980 Conference Resolutions for study & report.

Enclosed are 10 resolutions adopted by the 1980 Conference of Delegates
and one Conference Committee report on 1979 Conference Resolution 3-6
which impact upon the area of interest of your committee. Two of these
resolutions (7-3 and 7-6) were amended on the floor of the Conference
and the amended version is enclosed.

A re?ort on each of these resolutions is requested of your committee
no later than December 31, 1980. The report should be in sufficient
detail to convince a legislator to introduce the proposal and the
appropriate legislative committee to approve it. In the event your
committee disapproves a particular resolution your report should be
in sufficient detail to convince the Executive Committee of the
Conference of Delegates not to introduce it.

Very truly yours,

William B. Eades
Director
Dept. of Sections & Committees
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